oYy,
Ilopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

1lst January, 1931.

Dear Sirs,

#ith reference to my letter of the 5th
ultimo and previous correspondence respecting the Donkey
foiler Surveys of the motorships "FILIX DZERJIDNSKY" end
TepoLiy" anéd the 3rd Special Survey Bo.2 of the steamer
"DEKABRISTY, I shall be obliged 1f you will kindly let
me know, for the information of the Committee, whether
you are yvet in recelpt of any information regarding the
carrying out of these inspections.

it the same time I think it well to point
out thet the Anmual Boller Survey of the steamer "DEKABRIST"
is now due, and to enguire what steps the Owners propose
taking for this survey to Le held.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithifully,

Hessrs. The Anglo-Soviet Shipping pro Secretary.
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